
Attended Dapto Public School 1940 – 1945 

 Bill Blissenden was a student at Dapto

Public School from 1940 – 1945.

 His secondary schooling was completed at

Wollongong High School, before he

attended Sydney Teachers College.

 Following this, he continued his education

at New England and Sydney Universities,

obtaining a B.A.,  Litt. B. and M. Ed.

(Hons).

 He is a fellow of the Australian College of Educators.

 After teaching in Primary Schools in NMSW and London, he transferred to

Teacher’s College (Balmain T.C, Kuring-gai CAE, C.C.E.S) then University

(ACU).

 He specialised in Social Sciences before moving to Administration.

 He retired as an Associate Professor in 1995.

Bill Blissendens’ fondest memories of Dapto Public School  

are of a small, happy place to learn and of  

Mr Hart, the Principal, who inspired him to become a teacher. 




